
 

WAPA Sunny Isles Business Office to Close Early on Friday, June 6 

St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands (June 4, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority 
(WAPA or "the Authority") informs customers that the Sunny Isles Business Office on St. 
Croix will close at 12:00 p.m. on Friday, June 6, 2025, to allow staff to participate in an 
employee event. 

The Port of Sale Office on St. Thomas and the Marketplace Office on St. John will remain 
open during regular business hours, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Regular operations at the Sunny Isles Business Office will resume on Monday, June 9, 2025. 

WAPA thanks the community for its understanding. 
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